
Theology Instructions for the Week of May 25 
 

PREPARE YOUR COMMUNITY PROJECT FOR  
FINAL PRESENTATION 

 
 
Dear Class of 2020, 
 
Congratulations to all of you on your good work.  I am proud of the projects many of you 
have executed and the ways in which you were able to make the most of our current 
circumstances.  Let’s kick it in!  Please ensure that your websites are well organized and 
that all information is written in complete sentences with excellent punctuation and 
grammar.  
 
The LCA Community will be invited to view your projects on Wednesday, May 27, and 
some projects will be shared with The International Baccalaureate Organization to be 
viewed by a much wider audience.  Congratulations to you all, and please read below for 
further instructions from Mrs. Arrighi. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. McGuire 
 
Community Project 
Complete the display of your Community Project on your website.  All instructions are 
still available in the "CP Landing Page" posting in the Google Classroom.  Please use 
these resources along with peer review and communication with your advisor in order to 
ready your display for viewing.  ​Your website needs to be complete by 8 am on 
Wednesday May, 27.  ​Take care to publish one last time to ensure that all recent work 
will be shown on your page.  Later that day your parents, the LCA faculty, and outside 
Community leaders will be invited to view the pages.  Contact Mrs. Arrighi or Mrs. Crabb 
with any questions.  
 


